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Press Release  

 

Approval of the Audited Financials for the Year ended 31st December 2024 

 
 

Maldives Islamic Bank PLC. (the “Bank”) is pleased to announce that the Board of Directors 

of the Bank in its meeting concluded on 19th March 2025 has approved the Audited Financial 

Statements of the Bank for the year ended 31st December 2024. 

 

The Audited Financial Statements of the Bank as approved by the Board of Directors will be 

published on the Bank's website before the end of Sunday, 23rd March 2025. 

 

 

For any enquiries on the foregoing, please kindly contact our Investor Relations Department 

at investor.relations@mib.com.mv or +960 3012205. 
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